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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
 
“MARKET OPPORTUNITY FUND” TO BE LAUNCHED ON JULY 25 
UNDER MANAGEMENT OF NIT 
 

ISLAMABAD – JULY 24, 2008: A meeting was held today at SECP Karachi Office, 

attended by representatives of SECP, KSE and Financial Institutions, with the objective of 

finalising the mechanics and to obtain firm commitments for, the proposed “Market 

Opportunity Fund” from participating Institutions. 

We are pleased to inform that agreement has been reached on all modalities and the Fund will 

be launched on July 25, 2008, under the management of National Investment Trust (NIT). 
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